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Cover Letter


FAO Elaine Quigley
Development Management Regeneration and
Planning London Borough of Camden Town Hall
Judd Street
London
WC1H 9JE
16/03/2022
Dear Elaine Quigley,

RE: 38 Chester Terrace, London, NW1 4ND 
On behalf of our client, Nathan Harley (Resource Buildings & Interiors Ltd), we are pleased to enclose documents relating to the application for works to the above address. The proposed documents form part discharge of conditions for consented works (ref: 2021/0239/L & 2020/5801/P, consented on 18th of May 2021).

The documents uploaded contain information regarding: 

Condition 4B:
1. Details of all new fireplaces at scale 1:10
2. Precedent images of new fireplaces

Condition 4D:
1. Details of new lower ground floor rear door and 
2. Details of new privacy screening at a scale 1:10 
3. Precedent images of privacy screening 

We look forward to receiving confirmation that these conditions are validated, however should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely, 

ET

Emilia Trow
Architect
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